Ontario Energy

Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th. Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
Telephone: 416- 481-1967
Facsimile: 416- 440-7656
Toll free: 1-888-632-6273

March 9, 2018

Ms. Lynn Dollin

Commission de I'énergie

de I’Ontario

C.P. 2319

27e étage

2300, rue Yonge

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Téléphone: 416- 481-1967
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273

Association of Municipalities of Ontario

200 University Avenue

Suite 801

Toronto ON M5H 3C6

Dear Ms. Dollin:

Re: EB-2017-0319

b 7]

=<3

VVVVVVVVV E SIC PERMANET|

L e | g
Ontario

BY E-MAIL

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. Application for Renewable Natural Gas

Enabling Program and Geothermal Energy Service Program

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter dated March 5, 2018, on
behalf of the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) concerning Enbridge Gas

Distribution Inc.’s proposed Renewable Natural Gas Enabling Program.

The OEB encourages AMO to participate in the above noted proceeding as this will

ensure that AMO’s concerns are heard by the OEB Panel in this proceeding.

Yours truly,
Original Signed By

John Pickernell

Manager, Applications Administration



